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The Dirt is intended to provide a monthly summary of recent activities and inform you of upcoming events and 
important information.  We have other mailing lists that target specific land uses or topics and communications are 
sent throughout the year.  If you are interested in receiving additional information from ACCD, please contact us at 
info@asotincd.org or 509-552-8117.   
 
ACCD IS MOVING! 
The time has finally come to officially move into our new home. Our office will be closed June 21st and 
22nd to allow us to transition to the new location and finalize set up. If you need to reach us during that 
time, please email (info@asotincd.org) or call the office (509-552-8117) and we will return your message 
as promptly as possible. The new address is 1397 Port Drive, Clarkston. We look forward to showing our 
new space to you very soon!  
 
SURPLUS SALE! 
With our office move also comes cleaning out excess office supplies, furniture, and small equipment. A 
surplus sale will be held at our old office, 720 6th Street, Suite B, Clarkston. The sale days will be from 
June 27 to 29th during regular business hours (8:00 am to 4:30 pm) or by appointment.    
 
SPRING STORM DAMAGES 
Spring in Asotin County has been quite wet! Staff has been out assessing as much storm damage as 
possible. If you have damage from the recent storm events or just some photos you’d like to share, 
please reach out to us.  
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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS CERTIFIED 
On behalf of the WA State Conservation Commission, the election for Levi Luhn, Chairman, was certified 
and announced at the WSCC meeting in May. This means that Levi will continue to be on the Board of 
Supervisors for ACCD for the next three-year term! 
 
 
2022-2023 FISCAL YEAR 
July 1st marks the beginning of our new fiscal year, meaning we will have a new round of funding from 
available for projects that enhance and protect natural resources. Stop by the office to talk to us about 
planning your new project. 
 
 
WSU WHEAT VARIETY TOUR 
The 2022 crop tour season will soon be starting and provides opportunities to view field trials and 
interact with Washington State University personnel. This year’s field trial tour is on June 22nd at 3:30pm 
in Anatone off Dwight Halsey Road. For more details visit the link below.  
https://s3.us-west-2.amazonaws.com/smallgrains.wsu.edu/uploads/2021/11/Anatone-Winter.pdf 
 
 
 
UPCOMING DATES 

• Juneteenth Holiday: Office is closed on June 20th  
• Noxious Weed Control Board Meeting: June 21st at 5pm – In person and virtual options 

available.  The meeting link is available upon request.  
• ACCD Monthly Board Meeting: July 7th at 6pm – In person and virtual options available.  The 

meeting link is available upon request.  
 

FUN FACT! 
The Snake River has over 20 major tributaries, most of which are in the mountainous regions of the 
basin. By discharge, the largest is the Clearwater River; the second largest is the Salmon River. 
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